

APPOINTMENT AND REAPPOINTMENT INFORMATION

Pre-Six-Year Unit 18 Non-Senate Faculty (NSF)


The following information regarding NSF appointments is being provided to you in conformance with Article 7A, Section C.4, of the Non-Senate Instructional Unit Memorandum of Understanding.

Each appointment or reappointment of an NSF is self-terminating on the ending date of the appointment or reappointment.  Individual NSF may be considered for reappointment under the following conditions.  First, the Department determines that it has a need for a course to be taught and further determines that the course should be taught by a qualified NSF.  Next, the Department reviews the available pool of applicants.  This pool normally includes new applicants as well as NSF currently employed who may be qualified to teach the course.  Consideration may also be given to those who have taught the course in prior quarters.

If a decision for reappointment is made, it will be based on an assessment of the candidate’s demonstrated competence in the field, ability in teaching, academic responsibility and other assigned duties that may include University and community service.  Course evaluations and student comments are considered.  Other evidence of teaching excellence may also be considered, if available.

Many NSF teaching assignments are made in the Spring Quarter, prior to the beginning of the next academic year.  Occasionally, due to fluctuations in enrollment, additional courses or sections may be added to the Department’s schedule at other times during the year.  When this occurs, the same process is used in identifying the best candidate available to appoint to the position.

If you are interested in being considered for reappointment in this Department, please contact the Chair.  S/he will inform you of any specific reappointment process used in the Department.  You may also provide other relevant materials, such as letters of evaluation, to be used as part of the assessment process.  If you wish to provide additional materials, please ask the Chair for the date by which such materials should be made available.
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